Multiplication!






Our third graders are entering the magical world of multiplication this week!  We are very excited to start this journey, and we hope that you can also help at home.  
Several times during the week I will be testing the students individually on their multiplication facts.  The students will need to complete all of these tests by the end of the year (but hopefully sooner!).  Once students finish, they become a MULTIPLICATION SUPER STAR and will earn great prizes!
This week, each student will be taking home materials to help them study.
· Multiplication Packet:  This is a packet that will travel back and forth to school each day.  The students need to aim for working on at least one page a night in the packet.  (They are more than welcome to do more than one page.)  Eventually these will be due to me.  We will also be using these packets in the classroom.
· Multiplication Study Book:  This giant flip book contains all of the multiplication facts from 2-12.  The students are encouraged to use this book as they study for their multiplication tests daily.  This book will also travel back and forth to school each day as we may use it as a resource in the classroom.
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Since these resources need to travel back and forth to school, homework folders will be going home daily.  Please encourage your child to study (even for a few minutes) each day.  Learning our multiplication facts takes time and plenty of practice!  Please be a part of our journey!
There are also resources available for the students to practice multiplication on our website at www.mrsnemethsclass.weebly.com .

Thanks for your help in advance!
Mrs. Nemeth 

